
  
Monterey County Behavioral Health 

Open Payments Database Notice 
For informational purposes only, a link to the federal 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) 

Open Payments web page is provided here. The 
federal Physician Payments Sunshine Act requires 
that detailed information about payment and other 

payments of value worth over ten dollars ($10) from 
manufacturers of drugs, medical devices, and 

biologics to physicians and teaching hospitals be 
made available to the public.   

It can be found at: 
https://openpaymentsdata.cms.gov 

Pursuant to California Assembly Bill Number 1278, 
this notice is required to be posted in a location 
where it may be visibly seen all individuals who 
enter an office or clinic where a physician and 
surgeon practices. 

If you have questions or concerns about the content 
of this notice, feel free to contact the 

MCBH Quality Department at (831) 755-4545 
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